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General Meeting: Monday, May 20, 2019; 7:00 PM • Vote on 20l9-2020 Budqet 

 Mayfield Village Community Room    

 6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village    
DOUBLE Board Meeting: 5:30 PM • 2019-2020 Budget Review  

Greeting Hostess: Loretta D - Arrive at 5:30 PM ++Bring Devotion 

Serving Hostesses: Judy Wiseberg (Chair), Carolyn, Marty, Sheila 

CO-PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

ello ladies, It's May and that means warmer and sunnier weather has arrived! At least we sure hope 

so ... No matter what the weather MWC continues to do amazing things ... Our International raffle 

and pot-luck was a great success! Thank you for all your efforts in making this happen. This month 

we need to approve a new budget, decide on donation recipients, and organize committees for next 

year. Please be thinking of a committee or committees you would like to participate in or perhaps 

even chair. 

We hope you all can attend the Annual Meeting and Banquet on Saturday, June I. It is a very 

special day to celebrate US in all that we have accomplished this past year! Come and enjoy the 

good food, good friends, and welcome our club officers who will be serving in the near future! 

Looking forward to seeing you at the May meeting! 
Diane S and Georgene C 

Carol Lucas from Cuyahoga Community College will give a PowerPoint program called "SEND IN 

THE CLOWNS" about the lives and legacies of some of the world's most memorable comedic 

entertainers. 

Committee Notes 
Banquet 

REMINDER-- Bring your Installation Banquet check! RSVP's MUST be in at the May 

meeting. 

Conservation 
Last month I listed IO ways we can help with conservation here in our own homes. Some of 

these are quite easy, but it takes motivation to put them in action. I challenged myself to try and 

do one thing this past month towards improving conservation. Here's what I did: 

I bought a reusable telescoping metal straw through Amazon.com/smile! 

I am all set for my next cruise! The down side of this is that I really should take this portable straw 

with me all the time and use it instead of a plastic straw, but I really don't need another thing in 

my purse! I will try it for a while and see if I remember to use it. Now this is just a very small step 

forward, but if I do something every month, and if I tell people what I am doing, it may catch on 

and make us more aware of how we use our resources. 
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During the next month I plan to sew a few grocery bags from a washable material AND keep them in 

the car AND remember to take them into the store. Whew. I hope I can remember all that! If I can do it 

even most of the time, I will have fewer plastic bags to remember to take to the recycle box, and I will 

have saved some of our resources. Have a wonderful summer! 
Sue K 

International 
A grateful thank you to the members of the Mayfield Women's Club for the support given to 

INTERNATIONAL the past year and many prior years. 

The spirit of this organization for working together to achieve a common goal is an example to any 

organization. 

May your summers be fun, relaxed, and blessed with good health and companionship. Thank 

you personally for all the years shared. 

See you in the Fall. 
Patt G 

Membershig 
Thank you to our newest members, Cheney and Barbara for helping and making a dish for our 

Potluck/Raffle fundraiser. 

Upon Board approval, Joan O will be installed at our May meeting. We look forward to having her 

as a member of MWC. 

How fortunate we will be to have 46 members!!! 
Sally Y 

Social 
The yearly Captains baseball game is set for July 19th. We will have seats similar to fast year. (Near 

the door and food). 
Cost is $9.00 for general admission $6.00 for handicap sticker, $ 7.00 for food voucher (soft drink, 

hotdog, hamburger or chicken sandwich, and soft drink.) 

Sign up at the May meeting. Bring the family, friends, next door neighbors and enjoy a fun and 

fireworks evening. 
Gail B 

Treasurer 
Any and all bills - with the exception of those for our Annual Banquet - are due to me NO LATER 

than our next meeting, May 20. If I don't receive your completed Expense Request sheets and 

receipts by May 20 you risk not being reimbursed. 

We also will determine year-end donations at our May meeting. As a result I also need to 

receive an accurate estimate of final expenses for the Annual Banquet so we know how much 

we have available for year-end donations. 

Thanks for your attention to this matter. 
Barb B 
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Ways and Means Committee: 

Thank you to all who made the International Potluck Raffle a HUGE success. All the extra help 

this year made a perfect evening! "Many hands make light work". 
Cathy W 

Welfare 

 Snack bags for Ronald McDonald House Family Rooms. See examples on page 22 of 

the Yearbook. 

 "Give and Take" Book Table will be available. 
Chris B 

Yearbook 
I will be bringing my camera and back drop to take pictures for the Yearbook at the May 

meeting. 
Diane S  

5/ 1  Patt G  
5/ 16 Diane S 

 5/2 1 Barbara K 

6/ 1  Joan B 

7/6 

7/11 

7/20 

5/4 Margie R 
5/ 16 Marcia  

5/28 Jane C 

July 4—Happy Birthday America! 

Roseann B 7 /8  Patsy M 
Susan B  7 /25 Gail B  
Barb W 7 /31 Mary Ann P 

8/6 Jean F 8/ 18 Peg D 

After the June 2nd Banquet, our 

next Club outing is the 

President's Picnic in August! 

 Details to follow  ........ .  

Get Ready  for SUMMER 
(';., 

READlNC 

• 

SUM 

Newsletter Editor: Marcia Pecjak; mpecjakmwc@gmail.com 
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